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SPRING 2021 Newsletter 
 

 
Hope everyone has been doing well and keeping safe in this current 
pandemic.  This is an update on upcoming plans. 
 

All meetings have been cancelled until further notice.    As soon as we get more 
information from the International we will pass it along.    Our drop in office will 
also remain closed until further notice.  But if anyone needs any help you can 
contact me, Len Guminski at 586-321-4711 or email me at  
mariadleng145@yahoo.com. 
 
We are hoping to resume meetings after the summer but again this will depend 
on changing circumstances.  As soon as developments occur, we will issue 
another newsletter letting everyone know. 
 
In the meantime we urge everyone to get their vaccine shots as soon as they 
can.  Hopefully the vast population will have been vaccinated by the end of 
summer and our country can get back to some kind of normal. 
 
On a more somber note, our Vice Chairman, Jack Holmes, passing away in 
August.  Our condolences go out to his family. 
 
As a final note, we wish everyone a very Blessed Easter. 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 

Len Guminski 
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